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I believe we need to discourage the any rights that would encourage confrontation and
the possibility of injury or death t on or more individuals. I strongly believe that LD 
1138 would encourage confrontation with a firearm. We should discourage such 
possibilities by voting down this bill. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,


